
 STATE OF ILLINOIS 

HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 
 

525 WEST JEFFERSON ST.     SPRINGFIELD,  ILLINOIS 62761  (217)  782-3516 FAX:  (217)  785-4111   
 
December 12, 2017 
 
Hadley Streng 
SVP, Strategy and Development 
Centegra Health System 
Centegra Corporate Office 
385 Millennium Drive 
Crystal Lake, IL 60012 

 
Re: Exemption #E-036-17, Centegra Hospital —Woodstock 

 
Dear Ms Streng: 
 
Our records show that the exemption for the discontinuation of the medical surgical and 
intensive care categories of service requested in the above-referenced exemption application was 
completed on November 14, 2017.  No further action by the exemption holder is required for 
this exemption in relationship to the Illinois Health Facilities Planning Act. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Courtney Avery of my staff at 
Courtney.Avery@illinois.gov or 312.814.4825.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kathy Olson, Board Chair 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board   
 
 
 
 
 


